
During the course of this interview it was mentioned in passing
by Lillian Squinas who comes from Quesnel that the member of East
Indian decent working there does not enjoy positive relations
with the five indian bands of the area. It was mention that our

member is particularly rough when making arrests of young persons
and that band officials are aware of this situation. No specific
incident was mentioned nor could one be recalled when Ms Squinas
was questioned in this regard. Note: This observation will be
discussed in full with O.C. Prince George Sub/Division during the
debriefing on 92-06-04
Note;
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